

Minutes for May 2021 Club Meeting

Lowell Amateur Radio Club Monthly Meeting - 06/20/19
Meeting Called to order: 7:08PM

Officers Present: (x)President (x)Vice-President (x)Treasure (x)Secretary
()Tech Adviser () PIO ()Web Master

Number of Members present: 7 Number of Guests present: 1
Of the 12 Attendees 11 are ARRL members

Secretaries Report: (x) Read - () Amended - (x) Approved

Treasures Report: (x) Read - () Amended - (x) Approved
Minutes and detailed financial report are available in club Dropbox

Vice President Report: Del (W8WDW) had nothing to report.

Technical Report: Mike (KB8ZGL) reported that he repaired and replaced all of the ethernet connections at the Morley antenna site. He ran new outdoor CAT5, and replaced the surge suppressors, he closed and capped the egress points and did a lot of other maintenance around the site. He was also able to purchase 2 12A power supplies for a reasonable price, one is in use at Morley the other will be kept as a spare.

Web Master Report: Nate (N8THN) reported that the website is up to date. He is working through some issues with a PHP update.

PIO Report: Jack (NY8D) was not available but had sent out a detailed e-mail about upcoming events, please read his e-mail. There was a reminder about the IRA Hamfest taking place in at the Hudsonville fairground on June 5th.

Old Business:

- Auction update: there may be a 3rd round of auctions. We are waiting for some of the dust to settle, and finish getting the last few purchased items to buyers.
- By-Laws Update: Tad (K8TCS) is still working through this process.

New Business:

- In person meetings will resume in June, Nate (N8THN) will schedule the conference room at FROM, we will be continuing a ZOOM component through September.
- Field Day: Del (W8WDW) will confirm with the Lowell and make sure that we have the park reserved. Mike (KB8ZGL) will need to get Del a copy of our insurance certificate with Lowell named as an insured party. We are probably going to be work 2A again with a GOTA station. We will continue to work on details.
- Mike (KB8ZGL) made a motion asking for approval to reorganize and move all of our equipment at the BBL site into a single rack. Motion was approved.

Meeting adjourned 7:30pm: Minutes by Secretary Tad K8TCS

May 20 2021

ARRL

1	Len	KD8CWP	Yes
2	Frank	KD8OHS	"
3	Eddie	KE8KWI	"
4	Phil	AE8IN	"
5	Dan Verke	K8DAY	"
6	Wate	N8THN	"
7	Mike	KB8ZGL	"
8	Del	W8WDW	"
4	Jeff	N8JSM	No
11	TAD	K8TCS	no yes
12	Sharon	KE8LIQ	no yes